
Attention payette national forest supervisor, 

 

If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move forward with the Stibnite Gold Project, they will reclaim an 

area impacted by historical mining, create hundreds of well-paying jobs and provide a huge boost to 

our economy in the process. It is a win-win for Valley County. We need to permit the project. 

 

One of the biggest challenges facing Idaho is having a trained workforce. Midas Gold not only plans 

to hire hundreds of Idahoans but the company will provide employees with training to build a more 

skilled workforce in Idaho. We applaud Midas Gold's commitment to helping Idahoans get valuable 

training that may not otherwise be available. This commitment by the company will help benefit 

Idaho families and allow Idaho to attract new businesses in the future. 

 

I found the 60 days allotted and the digital tools provided by the USFS meaningful and sufficient for 

public review. Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold 

Project site. We should let them. Please permit the Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this 

important project forward. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Name: Teresa Browning 


